Steven Seee

From: Michael Reed <michael.reed@zoho.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 5:01 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: HB 7884

Dear Committee members,

I'm Michael Reed a Rhode Island Citizen and father of one 4 year old. I would like to voice my support for
the House Bill 7884.

I believe any parent or guardian has the right to sue for damages any person or organization that
mutilates or poisons children with surgery or hormones without a parents consent or knowledge.

As a taxpayer I don't want any public money going to fund such abhorrent practices such as sex change
operations or hormone therapy for children.

Minors don't have the right do do any such thing to themselves at least until they are 18 and fully adults.

I thank you for your time,

Michael W. Reed
51 Mavis St.

Pawtucket, RI 02860




